

## The Unification Church North American Headquarters

481 8<sup>th</sup> Avenue, New York, NY 10001

Tel: 212-997-0050 | Fax: 212-997-0051 | E-mail admin@unification.org

MEMO: BFD 2011-02-01

To: District Directors, State & Church Leaders, Blessed Children and their Families

From: National Blessed Family Department

Re: BLESSING RETREAT FOR OLDER BLESSED CHILDREN

Date: May 20-22, 2011 at Camp Sunrise, Harriman State Park, NY

## **SAVE THE DATE**

Blessing Workshop for BCs 24 and Older at Camp Sunrise, Harriman State Park, NY May 20-22
Registration information and schedule will follow soon.

Sincerely,

Rev. Joshua Cotter

Executive Vice President Unification Church – USA

Rev. Phillip Schanker

Director, Blessed Family Department

Unification Church - USA